


More Info for Parents 
 

Who can be a Cub Scout? 

Cub Scouts is for girls and boys in grades K-5. Join at any grade. No prior experience is necessary. 

 

What will Cub Scouts do? 

With their family and friends, Scouts complete age-specific activities that are rewarding, teach 

character and leadership skills and are FUN!  These occur in meetings, on field trips and at home.  

Activities can include camping, fishing, hiking, swimming, STEM projects, archery, building and racing 

Pinewood Derby cars and more! 

 

When will Cub Scouts meet? 

Meeting days and times vary from Pack to Pack. Some meet once a week, others twice a month. 

Families can work together to choose a meeting schedule that is most convenient for the group. 

 

Why choose Cub Scouts for my child? 

• Convenience – Families today 

are busier than ever, and with less 

free time!  In Cub Scouts, all 

siblings (grades K-5) can 

participate in the same Pack 

program.  

 

• Scouting Builds Positive 

Character – Tufts University 

worked with Scouting over 3 years 

to measure character attributes of 

both Scouts and non-Scouts. In 

the beginning, there were no 

significant differences in character 

attributes. By the end, the 

differences were striking in several 

areas.  

 

Where and how do I enroll my child? 

Attend the enrollment event on this flyer to learn more about your local Cub Scout Pack. If that Pack 

is not a great fit for your family, then contact us and we can help find alternatives if available.  

• Phone: 1-800-392-0895 

• Email:   pr@stlbsa.org 

• Website:  www.stlbsa.org  
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